The Pemulwuy project —
a mixed-use development in Redfern
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¢ Pemulwuy Project?

Student and short-term accommodation overabundance in area. Between the new
complexes build in the past 12-24 menths, planned new buildings, the area is already fully
serviced by what as a resident who bought into a suburb to live with neighbours is an

¥ pjease outline what are the oversupply of short term accommodation with individuals whose primary concern is not

- key concerns issues for you other residents.

 You can say more about
" these on the back of this

age i
et Unwanted NOSE. Having a high-level apartment building directly in front of my property and

view will significantly affect my ability, and that of my neighbours, to enjoy it. The apartment
building of students as proposed will and does as is evident by current other properties in the
area contribute greatly to unwanted noise form students whose idea of party and noise is
somewhat different to that of residents who make Redfern their home.
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Wind. Another high rise in the wind tunnel created by the train lines will only increase
the wind problem that exists already. Gibbons Street and Lawson Square have had
significant wind problems that has only been increased since the local new developments
the area have gone up. Creating another high-level property across the train lines will
further impact and focus this wind issue within the area. This affecting resident’s ability
to enjoy their outdoor living spaces even further.

Existing area other developments have been limited to a 6-story height, which is
consistent with the original proposed and approved development. To now increase a
single tower at 24 stories would be unsightly and an eyesore form my home, which| ~ .
bought with understandings of previous height of new developments being limited to six.

Invasion of personal space The Lawson Point residential apartment building is directly
opposite the propcsed 24 story complex with several apartments of which | am one
would be subject to privacy issues as | am a fully glassed apartment which would look
directly at the tower watching us eat, watch TV, walk around our apartments. This will
have a massive impact on my life and that of my neighbours.

Property Value | have lived here in the Lawson Point building since 1996, (21 years)
purchased in Redfern at a time when the Police classed it as a “no go zone”. You could
never get a taxi to take you home. Having lived through the changes for the good in
Redfern and expecting that this would happen is now all up in the air with the proposed
complex. l invested in Redfern, as | believed in it and the planning department plans.
Having a 24-story tower with hundreds of eyes watching your every move will have a
major impact on my property values. Am | and my neighbours to bare more pain so some
developer can make a greater profit by increasing his 6 story building, which by the way
was not opposed. | have no problems with the original development of 6 stories of
student accommadation, but any more that that will have a major negative impact on
the area and the long term residents who have put so much into Redfern, only to have it
all stolen by a property developers greed and some planning department’s inability to
take others into their consideration.






